
 
 

 
 
 
NEWS BRIEF 
 
Lumenal Lighting Begins LED Lighting Upgrade Project with OpTerra Energy Services for the Hawaii 
Department of Education’s Ka Hei Program 
 
MOUNTLAKE TERRACE, Wash. – June 16, 2015 – Lumenal Lighting recently audited and designed 
lighting upgrades for 80 schools as part of the Hawaii Department of Education’s Ka Hei program, a five 
year endeavor that will integrate innovative energy technology with meaningful learning experiences, all 
while reducing energy costs. As part of this project, Lumenal Lighting has been contracted by OpTerra 
Energy Services to perform a complete LED lighting upgrade at two elementary schools on Oahu. 
 
Lumenal Lighting has operations in Washington, Oregon and Hawaii. Founded in 1980, Lumenal Lighting 
delivers a full range of lighting services and products to commercial, industrial and institutional clients. 
The privately held company provides lighting design, installation, maintenance, retrofit/upgrade and 
recycling services. Lumenal Lighting’s skilled team helps customers increase energy efficiency and 
enhance the appearance, functionality and safety of their interior and exterior environments.  
 
Lumenal Lighting is an active member of the Professional Lighting and Sign Maintenance Association 
(PLASMA), the Building Owners and Managers Association (BOMA), and the Master Builders Association 
(MBA). The company is a licensed recycler and strives for 100% recycling. More information is available 
at www.lumenal.com.   
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